

CIR/28/18-19 Date: 5th October, 2018

## Dear Parents, Festive Seasonal Greetings to you!

Dusshera Holidays for Tattva School are scheduled from 8th October 2018 to 20th October 2018. The School will reopen on 22nd October 2018.

- \* Tattva is happy to announce Doll- Exhibition to celebrate the spirit of Dusshera and Navaratri. Doll-Exhibition is scheduled on **6th Oct 2018**. School will be working for half day for grades 1 to 10(Pre-primary will be having a Holiday). Children can dress up like dolls(**Only ethnic wear**). The exhibition is open for all interested parents between 11am and 12 noon.
  - Looking forward to a healthy celebration.
- \* It is been brought to our notice that few parents are facing issues in using Mypedia HomeApp. A helpdesk will be available on **6th October 2018** i.e. on Saturday at our school premises to address your problem. Kindly be present and utilize the forum.
- \* Tattva School has decided to appreciate Children who speak in English throughout the year. They will be awarded full marks in English Speaking Skill (Subject Enrichment activity) in each Term and they will be awarded with a special certificate and prizes.
- \* NOTE: Spell bee Competition will be held on 24th Oct 2018 for Grades I to X . Spell bee words are shared in Student Almanac.
- \* Tattva has proposed to appreciate children who participate in interschool and other zonal competitions. We request you to keep Class teachers informed of your wards special skills to enable us to give your ward the exposure to perform and win accolades.
- \* Parents are requested to teach one skill to their ward during vacation like any House chores/New Language/Dance/Song/any life skill/ Explore essence of our culture and tradition and share the same with school during Assembly.

  Help children enjoy and explore life during holidays.

The Management, Staff and Students wish you and your family a very Happy Dusshera!

Regards, Principal

Tattva School Kumbalgodu, Bangalore - 560064